
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Friday, October 22, 2021 7:00:06 AM

The following comments were submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Parker Ford
Submission Time: Oct 21 2021 5:14PM
Email: parkerford@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-901-4256
Address: 1162 N Echohawk Way
Eagle, ID 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water Company

Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "I have been working at Eagle Water Company for a couple months now and I
absolutely love my job! Our work ethic is great, the people are very nice, and we always try
our best. I really hope I can continue working at Eagle Water Company for as long as I can."

------

Name: Chris Budka
Submission Time: Oct 22 2021 6:23AM
Email: chrisbudka@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-850-8100
Address: 2538 E STELLA DR
Eagle, ID 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water

Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "The sale should not be approved. Taking our water out of the hands of local
business who sells us a resource and selling it to a foreign company that will commoditize our
water is a big mistake. "

------
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